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Thanks to the encouraging support of our young Japanese missionaries Takae, Hitomi and 

Miki the week of preparation for the seminar became already  a special experience for the 

members of the Bonn community. In mostly sunny weather we conducted book tables in 

Bad Godesberg and Bonn and contacted numerous people from many nations and from all 

ages. It was a beautiful experience to see that a great number of people showed real interest 

in the UPF information material and the topic of the seminar. Several of those people we 

could welcome as our guests on the weekend. 

 

 

 
 

The topic of the first lecture "Are human beings suited for peace?" obviously moved the 

hearts and minds of the audience and formed the prelude to an event that surpassed all 

expectations of the organizers, the speaker and the participants:  

 

- The number of guests and members attending was larger than at any previous seminar.  

- Our speaker of the day, Dr. Dieter Schmidt, shared many insights and deep personal 

experiences and had a very inspiring give and take with the participants.  

- One guest who listened to the Unification Principle for the first time took more than 20 

pages notes. This is just one proof of the attentiveness of the audience. 

 



 

There was an atmosphere in which one could feel something of the "Revolution of the 

Heart", which Dieter Schmidt focused on in his final lecture. 

UPF presented also its relevant publications and invited for a study group on The Unification 

Principle.  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 


